Mike Shaw

I strongly believe that Chevron should complete the full and necessary cleanup of the Unocal site,
lower yard, in Edmonds. To do anything less is to shirk their legal and ethical duty. In addition, it
seems that further study is required in a number of areas:

1. The soil surrounding the Hwy 104 storm drain is described as still being contaminated. What
level and how severe? Will removing the soil adjacent to the storm drain cause harmful disruption
to the marshland adjacent? Are there more testing sites needed near the storm drain to fully
understand the cleanup requirements here?

2. When this property is finally ready to be part of the City of Edmonds, will it be clean enough to
encourage and promote future salmon runs?

3. What levels of toxins remain in the latest soil samples? Do these need to be updated?

4. More than anything, I'd like for future generations to be able to enjoy the Edmonds Marsh, and to
learn and study its ecology. As part of this, I fully expect and anticipate healthy salmon runs as an
integral part of the Edmonds Marsh. Please help make this happen!



